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Provincial 

Secretary for 

Justice 

416/965-2821 Parliament Buildings 

Queen's Park 

Toronto Ontario 

November 30th, 1973. 

Mr. J. F. Castrilli, 
Environmental Impact Study Group, 
Canadian Environmental Law Association, 
Suite 303, 
One Spadina Crescent, 
TORONTO, Ontario. 
M5S 2J5. 

Dear Mr. Castrilli: 

I received your letter of November 27th last. 

As a member of the government I will be 
dealing with the substance of this green paper through 
the usual processes of the Cabinet and the Policy and 
Priorities Board. These deliberations, as you appre-
ciate, are not made public until a decision is made 
which would be made known by the Minister of the 
Environment based on reactions from various sources 
to the green paper. 

I would be happy after the government's 
position is made known to indicate to you in a general 
way our reaction in the Secretariat to the points 
raised in the green paper. 

Yours ver /truly 

(4, 

George A  Kerr', Q.CT 
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